Centerville School

NEWSLETTER

April 26, 2019

BIKES FOR BOOKS -Hooray! The Masonic Lodge is sponsoring 2 bikes to
Centerville students in their Bikes for Books Program. This great program &
promotes reading and a love for books. Students in grades 1-4 are getting set
for exciting reading adventures where they earn tickets for reading. Before S
summer vacation, Masonic members will draw two lucky tickets and the winners A
will receive new bikes. Please join us in applauding the Masonic Members’ & g
generosity and commitment to education.

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART - Thank you to everyone who is participating in
Heart Hero/Jump Rope for Heart through the American Heart Association! €0s
On May 3rd, at 1:30 PM, we will have a school wide jumping event! We are
looking for volunteers who would be willing to bring sliced oranges, grapes,
bananas and/or help set things out for jumping heart heroes. Please contact
Chairperson, Mrs. Rolfe if you can help.

FIELD TRIPS -Centerville is fortunate to offer opportunities to enhance
education and student experiences. The 7™ graders recently traveled to
Columbia Gorge Community College to attended a STEM (Science, Technology,
Engineering, Math) event at the Gorge Technology Alliance career day. Last
week our 3™ and 4™ graders toured the AM Todd Mint Plant and the
Goldendale Generating Station where they participated in various science labs
and activities to further their knowledge of electricity. Next week students in bt
5" and 6™ grades will learn about environmental impact and transformation of ﬁ

a former industrial site at the Nichols Natural Area in Hood River. Grades K-2
students will participate in agriculture awareness with hands-on and
interactive learning activities at the FFA Ag Day in May.

TRACK - Tuesday, April 30, the track team will travel to Bickleton to

compete. This is their third track meet and it will start at 3:30 PM. Tiger gga,
athletes are bringing home lots of ribbons and have made a personal best in %'6’
several divisions. Congratulations, team! 0 -
)
BOX TOPS - Keep saving those Box Tops for Education! Collection .0("'
information and contest coming soon! 09
REMINDER - Please remember State Assessments will be administered on
May 7, 9, 14, 16 and 17 for students in grades 3-8. It is very important @j
for students to be in attendance on these dates. ‘-l’j..'“
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